September [DATE], 2011

Dear [SCHOOL NAME] Parents,

This year marks the tenth anniversary of September 11th, 2001.  Education is key to understanding and [SCHOOL NAME], along with Discovery Education, is proud to share these historic events with your child. This year, we celebrate the courage of one nation, four communities, and the thousands of individuals affected. 

In order to commemorate September 11th, on [EVENT DATE] your child will be attending an educational assembly [IN PERSON OR VIA WEBCAST], beginning with an exclusive screening of Discovery Channel’s RISING: REBUILDING GROUND ZERO, followed by a panel discussion featuring individuals who were personally effected (bios can be found here: [URL FOR EVENT: http://www.discoveryeducation.com//911/shanksville.cfm, http://www.discoveryeducation.com//911/newyork.cfm, http://www.discoveryeducation.com/911/arlington.cfm or http://www.discoveryeducation.com//911/newark.cfm], and ending with an interactive Q&A session with students.

As part of our event, Discovery Education will be collecting written comments from the children participating in the program that they plan to share online and in print.  If you do not wish for your child's comments to be shared publically, please send an email with your child's name, city and state, and school to the following address so that we can identify your child's comments and remove them: education_info@discovery.com
Due to the sensitivities involved in this discussion of events surrounding 9/11, this program is intended for high school age students and older. This discussion contains commentary and opinions that do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Discovery Education, Inc.

[SCHOOL NAME] is proud to provide these exclusive learning opportunities to your child in remembrance of September 11th, 2001. If you have further questions about this event, please contact me [CONTACT INFORMATION].

Sincerely,


[PRINCIPAL OR SCHOOL NAME]

